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Dear Co-Chairs and members of the Committee, 

 

I strongly urge you to support this bill. Potentially extending WES service to Salem is 

a fantastic opportunity. Commuter rail service would be of great benefit to those 

along the route, giving them more more options and flexibility for traveling to work or 

other purposes. Even better, it would increase access for Oregonians to our state's 

capitol. I think this is definitely at least worth studying. 

 

Thank you for your work for Oregonians. 


